
Appendix 

INFORMATION LETTER 

St. Petersburg State University invites students of higher educational institutions to take 
part in the International competition of young translators "We translate Turgenev", dedicated to 
the life and work of Ivan Turgenev. 

Foreign citizens, citizens of the Russian Federation and stateless persons who study on 
Bachelor, Master, Specialist and Post-graduate educational programs in Russian and foreign 
universities are allowed to participate in the competition. 

The competition is held in three nominations: 
1. Translation of the story "Meeting" from the collection of short stories "Notes of a 

Hunter"; 
2. Translation of the essay "From abroad. Letter One 
3. Translation of the poem in the prose "Truth and True". 
The winner in each nomination is determined for each target language. The translation 

must be done by the participant from Russian into his native language. The set of translation 
languages is not limited, and each participant can submit a translation only in one nomination 
for one language. 

The participant must send his translation before June 30, 2018 via e-mail to the following 
address: culturalforum@,spbu.ru 

1- Text of the translation should be sent as a .pdf file (Times New Roman, size 14, line 
spacing 1.5, standard fields, no hyphens); 

2- Annotation of the work in Russian in 1-2 pages with the full name of the nomination, 
surname, name, patronymic, academic degree (if any), place of study, native and studied 
languages and other information at the request of the participant; 

3- A letter of recommendation from the scientific adviser on the nomination of a 
participant. 

In the subject line of the letter, the participant must indicate: The application for the contest 
"We translate Turgenev." 

Solemn summing-up of the results of the Contest with the presentation of memorable 
diplomas to the winners is going to be held at the plenary session of the International Scientific 
and Practical Conference dedicated to the 200th anniversary of the birth of Ivan Turgenev within 
the framework of the VII St. Petersburg International Cultural Forum. The winners of the 
Contest will be given the honorable right to make a brief report on the research conducted at the 
plenary session of the International Scientific and Practical Conference, with live broadcast on 
the website of St. Petersburg State University. 




